
 

 

 

Happy Fraternal New Year! 

It has been a challenging end to a 

Fraternal Year with COVID-19 and 

pandemic restrictions to social 

gatherings. 

With our last in-person meeting in 

January, and social event at Round One 

Bowling and Amusement in February, 

 

 
Round One Bowling & Amusement 

 

we missed getting together for the 

remainder of our fraternal year. 

With the expectation of our upcoming 

events to be online for the near future, 

we look forward to your continued 

participation in the virtual meetings. 

If you need assistance accessing virtual 

meetings, please do not hesitate to 

contact any of the Assembly Officers. 

Looking forward to a fantastic 2021 

fraternal year! 

 

Sir Knights, 

First of all, special thanks to 

PFN Patrick McMahon for 

his years of dedicated 

service as Editor for our 

Assembly Newsletter. 

 

 
PFN Patrick McMahon 

 

With his Assembly duties 

(Trustee, Membership 

Director and Webmaster) 

and Council [#10441] 

responsibilities 

(Membership Director, 

Webmaster and Newsletter 

Editor), he is passing the 

baton as Editor for the 

Assembly Newsletter. 

If you are interested in 

becoming our Editor for the 

Assembly Newsletter, 

please contact our Faithful 

Navigator Peter Cano. 
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As now a Past Faithful Navigator (PFN), we are pleased to 

present SK Stephen Hackney with tokens of our appreciation, 

starting with a Supreme Assembly Certificate of Merit signed 

by our Supreme Knight Carl Anderson and others. 
 

 
Supreme Assembly Certificate of Merit to PFN 

 

In addition, SK Stephen receives a plaque from our Assembly, 

and PFN mini-jewel and lapel pin to wear on his 4th Degree 

uniform. 
 

                     
                 Plaque of Appreciation to PFN          PFN Mini-Jewel 

          and Lapel Pin 

Past In Review 
 

Before looking ahead to 2021, 

thanks to our outgoing 

Faithful Navigator Stephen 

Hackney. 

 
PFN Stephen Hackney 

 

We look forward to his new 

roles as Faithful Admiral and 

Admissions Committee 

Chairman. 

In addition, we pay homage to 

all our past PFNs shown in 

our website in the About Us 

section. 
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To ensure we can keep in contact, please confirm your contact 

information is accurate. You can find your information, as well 

as those of your Brother SKs, in the Members Only section of 

our Assembly website. 
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Looking to our Future 
 

As we look ahead, here are 

your Assembly Officers for 

the Fraternal Year 2021. 

If you are interested in serving 

as the Faithful Pilot (who is 

responsible for the activities 

of the Sentinels), please 

contact one of the Officers. 

 
 

 

Calling Tree 
 

With the pandemic limitations 

to social distancing, it is 

critical now more than ever to 

remain in contact virtually to 

ensure each other’s well-being 

Thus, each Sir Knight in the 

Assembly is assigned to one 

of the Officers. The Officers 

will routinely call the SK, 

especially if we have not seen 

him lately in the monthly 

virtual meetings, to ensure that 

he and his family are safe, 

healthy and cared for and to 

check if they need anything. 

Login to access 

page with 

Members List 



 

 

 

 
 

 
 

Upcoming Month Calendar 

 

 

Prayers    

 for Sick & Distressed 

 and for the Departed 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Sir Knight of the Month 
 

 
 

Thanks to SK JP Vyborny, in 

his duties as Faithful Purser, 

for keeping accurate records 

facilitating the preparation of 

the annual audit. 


